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TOWN OF SCOTT 

Burnett County, Wisconsin 

BOARD MEETING 

Scott Town Hall 

February 8, 2021 7:00 PM 

  

Supervisor John Vanous called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  The Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited.  Roll Call:  Chairperson Jeff McIntyre (via teleconference), Supervisor John Vanous, 

Supervisor Bill Sobaski, Treasurer Carol Ann Jacobson and Clerk Ken Busby were present.  Busby 

stated the agenda was posted at the A&H Country Market Bulletin Board, Outside the town hall door in 

the glass cabinet and on the town website on February 3, 2021. 
 

AGENDA ORDER – Motion (Sobaski/McIntyre) to approve the agenda order.  Motion carried 3-0. 

 

MINUTES – January 11, 2021 Monthly Board Meeting Minutes.  Motion (McIntyre/Sobaski) to 

approve the minutes.  Motion carried 3-0. 
 

FINANCIAL REPORTS – January 2021 Financials presented – No questions. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT – Gary Lundberg is reserving time during the recycling center report. 
 

REPORTS, DISCUSSION and ACTION 

 

OPEN BOOK AND BOARD OF REVIEW DATES - Proposed May 5th from 1 PM - 3 PM 

for the Open Book and May 12th from 1 PM – 3 PM for the Board of Review.  Town board 

accepted of those dates. 

 

FIRE CHIEF REPORT:  Call as a mutual Aid to Webb Lake on February 7th.  Rescue 

snowmobile was sent out for service and the repair cost was more than the value of the 

machine.  Considering a Side-by-Side UTV as a replacement.  Motion (Sobaski/McIntyre) to 

approve Brian Ohmann as the new fire chief.  Motion carried 3-0.  Motion (Sobaski/McIntyre) 

to approve Deni Olson as the Fire Secretary.  Motion carried 3-0. 

 

TOWN ROADS REPORT:  Sobaski reported that the 2 man work crew is working out.  The 

loader was scheduled to be delivered today or tomorrow.  Found a couple of broken trusses on 

the town garage.  Called Doug Brown for an estimate.  Damage thought to be caused by snow 

load or tree branch falling on it at some point.  Awaiting an estimate.  Clerk will contact the 

insurance company.  Ohmann mentioned Trailer debris is still at the recycle center.  McIntyre 

said he would pursue the bill from the owner. 

 

RECYCLING CENTER REPORT:  Vanous reported that there was nothing new to report.  

Gary Lundberg spoke that the Recycling Control Commission did approve raising the rate of 

pay for the recycling attendant.  They will do a study to see if the ratio formula can be changed. 
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VOUCHER APPROVAL / REJECTION, REVIEW AND PAYMENT OF CLAIMS 

McIntyre had a question on the John Fabick Bill.  Motion (McIntyre/Sobaski) to approve the bill 

listing.  Motion carried 3-0. 

 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS:  Discuss summer roads. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  7:24 PM 

 

 

 

Ken Busby, Clerk 

Dated this 8th day of February, 2021 


